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Public wrote on 6/22/2004, 11:14 AM:
Dear Ms. Sassower,
| did not make a professional judgement as to your concern.

Mr. Okrent asked me to tell you that he has already responded to you regarding this concemn and that we
will no longer be answering your messages or letters regarding this issue.

We consider this matter closed.
Sincerely,

Arthur Bovino
Office of the Public Editor
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